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To whom it may concern;

As apart of nsgeu union in local 85. Bill 92 is a terrible idea. It is just another money grab by
the government. If the government wants to recruit more CCA's the government should
provide more funding for more bodies, not make the one's already on the frontline stressed,
overwhelmed, understaffed, underpaid and overworked fork out money for a USELESS
REGISTRY. Do better Nova Scotia Government.

Respectfully,
A concerned union member.
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